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September 22, 2022
  
Dear Weber School District Awards Committee:

We would like to nominate Natalie Cole, Betty Shellabarager, Shauna Kolb, Angie Bodily, and 
Ann Jackson (Roy High Office Staff) for the E+ Team Award. These amazing individuals come 
together and create a strong team who is able to handle any situation that enters the doors of Roy 
High. 

As each school year begins, the main office of Roy High turns into chaos and each team member 
takes a role in turning the chaos into an organized system. Natalie’s strength is calming those 
who are feeling emotionally flooded and helps them talk through a solution. Betty’s strength is 
educating parents and students about the fee process and what is and what is not expected when a 
student enters and exits high school. Shauna’s strength is greeting all individuals who walk 
through the door with a smile and friendly approach by answering their questions. Angie’s 
strength is resolving all concerns for parents and students regarding attendance. Ann’s strength is 
tightening up the loose ends that may have slipped through the cracks. This teamwork makes for 
a steady energetic office where all individuals’ needs are recognized and worked through.  

Of course, the best part about our office staff is the mere fact they show up each day with a smile 
on their face and are ready to support everyone. They are the true description of team synergy; 
each team member fulfills their role and they are always there to help one another with other 
duties. 

Natalie, Betty, Shaune, Angie, and Ann are deserving of the E+ Team Award because they keep 
the office of Roy High functioning efficiently. 

Sincerely,

Roy High Administration
801-476-3611


